
Approved  
 King and Queen County Electoral Board Meeting 

May 14, 20l9 
 

Meeting was called to order by Armistead Ransone, Chairman, at 8:39 a.m.  The monthly 
Electoral Board meeting was held at the General Registrar’s office,  In attendance was 
Armistead Ransone, Chairman; David Broaddus, Vice Chairman; Diane Klausen, General 
Registrar; Mary Ann Levere, Secretary. 
 
Minutes were reviewed and approved. 
 
Old Business 
The General Registrar is checking all voting equipment in conjunction with the Hart Prevention 
Maintenance schedule.  The General Registrar will purchase backup cell batteries and 
rechargeable batteries, printer toner and security keys based on budget. 
 
Local candidate packages are due in the General Registrar’s office by June 11, 2019 by 7:00 
pm.  As of today's date she has received five certified packages. 
 
The FY2020 office budget has been approved by the King and Queen Board of Supervisors. 
 
The General Registrar has talked with the County Administrator about a larger van for 
transporting voting equipment for the November election. Equipment needs to be upright and 
not stacked.  He is ok with asking the School Board for the use of their van for the November 
election. 
 
New Business 
The General Registrar term expires June 30, 2019.  The Electoral Board will complete  the 
necessary paperwork for reinstatement. 
 
The General Registrar passed out to the Electoral Board members, legislation on No Excuse 
Early Voting, effective November 2020. 
 
Electoral Board monthly August meeting has been rescheduled for August 06, 2019. 
 
Next meeting will be held June 11, 2019 at 8:30 a.m. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 9:09 a.m. 
 
Mary Ann Levere, 
Secretary  
 


